The London Borough of Redbridge Town Hall 128-142 High Road Ilford, IG1 1DD by email

F.A.O. Area 1 Councillors

28 April 2017

Dear Councillor,

You will know that the Council's proposed parking scheme has caused a lot of concern among residents, businesses and shops in our Ward. Unfortunately this has resulted in a significant element of distrust towards the Council amongst Wanstead residents.

As our Wanstead Councillors, we are writing to ask if you would be prepared to monitor the results of the consultation, in order to ensure that they are an accurate record of the responses received. Officer Eamonn Cullinan, Team Manager, Environmental Service, Civic Pride has told us that the Data Protection Act does not allow residents to do this. However, he added that as custodians of this information, Councillors would be allowed to do so.

Therefore we would be most grateful if you would agree to undertake this task, in order that residents be reassured that the consultation results have been validated.

Yours sincerely,

Helen Zammett

Beryl Thornton

On behalf of the Wanstead and Snaresbrook Residents' Alliance

Helen F. Zammett By Thomator

Scott Wilding

Cc Cllr Bain, Cllr Cronin, Cllr Cummins, Cllr Dunn, Cllr Merry, Cllr Nolan

WaSRA is an alliance of the following organisations committed to the protection of Wanstead and Snaresbrook

THE CARLTON TERRACE RESIDENTS' ASSOCIATION



